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5th June 2020

Update on wider opening of schools
Firstly, I hope you all had a lovely half term.  We are missing you!! Well done for all the home learning you are doing, you are fabulous.  I hope that you have enjoyed talking to your teachers on the telephone, they have really enjoyed catching up with you.  
We are continuing to plan and prepare school for wider opening.  Over the last two weeks we have been carrying out a detailed risk assessment to ensure that school has everything in place to make it as safe as possible for our whole school community.  This will be a slow and staggered approach to ensure we are all safe.
We are working towards opening to Year 6 pupils in the first instance from 15th June 2020 but this date will be confirmed next week.  In line with social distancing children will be in bubbles of no more than 10 and for this reason children will not be in school full time.  Our key worker provision will continue but once a child has place in the bubble they will not be able to access the key worker provision and visa versa.
We have prepared a parent ‘Stay Safe ‘booklet which outlines everything you need to know.  This is available on the website and can be found through a link on the homepage and accessed in the ‘Our Parent’s tab.  We will also post this out to you with a letter personalised to the bubble that your child is allocated to.  There will also be a questionnaire to fill out which we would like your child to bring back to school on their return.
Please go through this booklet with your child before they come back to school. 

In terms of other year groups (Nursery, Reception and Year 1) we will update you as we begin to bring more pupils into school. Keep looking at the website for further updates. 
Yours sincerely

Mrs Leah Baddeley

Headteacher
Gosford Park Primary School


Humber Avenue


Coventry


CV1 2SF


Tel: 024 76223281


‘Your future begins here’


Headteacher: Mrs Leah Baddeley


www.gosfordpark-coventry.org.uk











